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Literacy 

This month, in literacy we are completing the theme:                 
Our Community​. The students will be learning to               
demonstrate an understanding of basic features of             
print. They will learn to recognize upper and lower                 
case letters of the alphabet and letter sounds. Our                 
goal is for all students to be able to identify all 54                       
letters and their sounds. They will begin to identify                 

words in a sentence by using snap cubes as each word is said in the sentence. 

 

Math 
This month, in math, the students will identify written numerals 0-10.                     
They will verbally count to 10 by ones and then develop rote counting to                           
20 by ones. Our goal is to have all students count to 10, 20 30 40, 50, 60,                                   
70, 80, 90, 100 and identify all the numerals from 1-100. Students will                         
also be identifying simple shapes, sorting, measuring and comparing lengths. They will also                         
be introduced to simple maps, comparing distances, and position words. 

 
Upcoming Dates 

December 3, 2019 -PTA Meeting  6:30-8:00 
December 5, 2019- Retake Fall Photos 

 December 12, 2019-No School for all Pre-K students 
December  20, 2019-Second Cup of Coffee-PBOM 
December 20, 2019-Winter Sing Along-2:00-2:45 

December 20,  2019-Winter Wonderland class activities-2:45-3:15 
December 23, 2019-January 1, 2020-Winter Break 

● If you plan to volunteer and haven’t taken the Abuse and Neglect Online 
Training, please do so and send in your confirmation e-mail. The link is: 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/ 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/


Counselor’s Corner 
December 2019 

 
Hello Parents/Guardians, 
 
Glen Haven Elementary School will be holding it’s Annual Coat Drive from            
November 25, 2019 until January 24, 2020. Please feel free to donate any new              
or gently used children and/or adult winter coats. Please wash the coats            
before donating. There will be a bin in the lobby to collect donations and all               
donations will be used by Glen Haven families. We will also be having a Coat               
Swap from December 9-13, 2019. Feel free to stop by the cafeteria on             
December 9-13 from 8:40 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. to drop off a coat and pick one up.                 
Thank you in advance for your donations. 
 
During the week of December 16-20, 2019 we will be having PBIS Spirit Week.              
Stay tuned for more information! 
 
A BIG “Thank You” to all the families who donated to the Kids Helping Kids Food                
Drive and the Mattie’s ​Miracle Annual Candy Drive. Many families will benefit            
from the food and candy/snacks collected. 
 
Have a wonderful December! 
~Rebecca Willis 
School Counselor 
 

 
 

 


